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While I believe in person voting should be an option, mail in voting should be the 

standard in Oregon.  We now have years of experience with mail in voting in this 

state and it has been a success.  It provides access to voting for more citizens.  In a 

strong democracy this is critical.  It can be difficult for working people to hold down a 

full time job, take care of family and have the ability to take time off work to stand in 

line to vote.  Having the option to do mail in voting has been a blessing for me and for 

my family and friends.  And it harms no one.  Why would we want to go back to a 

voting method that makes it harder for people to vote?  Please vote no on this 

proposed measure. 


